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It's really important to me as a Oregonian who has 3D printed projects at Portland 

Community College and at home using our family's printer that we take the time to 

keep firearms that can be created using technology that continues to be easier and 

more readily available from being used as a way to get around gun sense legislation 

because these firearms do not have serial numbers and ways to manage sales. We 

must be able to detect guns and implement legislation that ensures we know how to 

check where and how firearms are made and manufactured. Please vote for this bill 

and keep Oregonians from harming each other with ghost guns now and into the 

future.  


